
                                                                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 17th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Keighley & Craven Schools Cross Country 2025/2026 
 
We are delighted that school is once again able to take part in the Keighley & Craven Cross Country 
league for the 2025/2026 season.  Please find below dates of the races for the forthcoming school year: 
 

• Wednesday 8th October 2025, 3.15pm at Cliffe Castle 

• Thursday 13th November 2025, 3.15pm at Highfield Recreation Ground 

• Wednesday 4th February 2026, 3.15pm at Cliffe Castle 

• Tuesday 10th March 2026, 3.15pm at Marley Playing Fields. 
 
Stanbury has performed really well in recent years and we hope that lots of our Key Stage 2 children will 
wish to take part this year. 
 
In preparation for the race on Wednesday 8th October, please complete and return the Consent Form 
below if your child/ren would like to take part.  You will need to collect your child from the School Office 
at 2.30pm to be at Cliffe Castle for the start of the first race at 3.15pm. 
 
Children should wear their PE kit with trainers/running shoes. 
 
They will be assigned a race number and a vest at school.  
 
Age categories will be:  Year 3/4  Year 5/6 
 
If you require any help with travel arrangements, please indicate on the slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
John Parkin 
Class Teacher 

………………Please return to the School Office by Friday 26th September 2025…..…………… 
 
My child:  ______________________  would like to attend the Cross Country Run at Cliffe Castle on 
Wednesday 8th October 2025. 
 
I need help with travel arrangements:  ___________________________________________ 
 
Signed:  ____________________________________________  Date:  _________________ 


